

Kenley Weekly News 28th April 2023

School Uniform

Over the last few weeks, we have been working with all of the pupils on taking pride in their appearance and being well prepared with the correct equipment they need for the day. This includes their school uniform. Over recent years, we have allowed children to come in on their PE days in their PE kit which has worked really well. However, we would like to stress that the correct kit is plain navy blue or black shorts, tracksuit bottoms or leggings, a pale blue PE top and a navy blue sweatshirt. There should be no logos. Children must also wear sports trainers which are suitable for playing sport on both hard surfaces and on grass. Therefore, fashion trainers such as Air Force, Jordans, Converse etc are not suitable for PE and could increase the risk of children injuring themselves.

On non-PE days, children should wear a white polo shirt, navy cardigan or jumper. Girls should wear navy skirts or trousers and boys should wear grey trousers or tailored shorts. Boys' socks should be plain grey or black and girls' socks should be white or navy. Girls should wear plain a neutral coloured hair band or clips. No nail varnish is permitted.

It is expected that all pupils wear a pair of plain black school shoes with their uniform.

Although we appreciate that many children do adhere to our uniform policy, we have had an increasing number of pupils who are wearing items which are unsuitable for school. We are really grateful for your support in ensuring that your children come to school appropriately dressed. If you are having any problems purchasing uniform, please come and see us in the office as we have a good stock of high quality second-hand uniform.

If children continue to come to school without the correct uniform, a letter will be sent home.







A letter has been sent home today regarding the celebrations for the King's Coronation, which will take place during the afternoon of Friday 5th May.

The children will be invited to come into school wearing red, white and blue and we have asked each class for party food contributions.

Although this event will be predominantly for the children, we will be asking for a few volunteers to help on the day.

If parents have any spare paper cups or plates, bring these into school by Wednesday.

Netball

The Year 6 netball team have played phenomenally well, winning all of their games and therefore winning their League.

They now have the chance to progress further and showcase their talents in the league finals which will take place on 18th May at Croydon High School.

We wish them good luck on the day.

Diary Dates

1st May Bank Holiday

5th May King's Coronation Celebrations

8th May Bank Holiday (King's Coronation)

9th May Start of SATs week, 1.30 pm Whole

School Photo

15th May Y5 & Y6 Bikeability Week

22nd May Year 5 & 6 Activities Week

29th May—2nd June Half Term Week

5th June School closed for Inset Day

16th June Infant trip to Chessington Zoo

19th June KS1 Sports Day 9.00—12.00 pm

23rd June Outside Learning Morning

29th June KS2 Sports Day 9.00 am—12.00 pm